OCTOBER BULLETIN 2019
No 9

GOVERNORS WORKING ACROSS THE FEDERATION

The Federation of St Anne's & St Martin's

Learning to live by faith and to be known by love





St Martin's Catholic Primary School

www. st-annes.reading.sch.uk

www.stmartinscaversham.co.uk

To all Parents/Carers/Staff at St. Anne's & St. Martin's

WELCOME

We hope everyone has settled into the new term well, and a warm welcome to all our new families and new members of staff across the Federation. We look forward to meeting with you all over the coming year.

The Role of the Governing Body

As Governors, we provide strong strategic direction to the schools and act as a critical friend, always challenging and supporting the work of the headteachers across the Federation. We also have a responsibility to ensure that financial decisions are made wisely. We have three committees which are made up of members of the governing body which are:

Resources: Focuses on finances, HR and premises issues.

Curriculum: Focuses on how the schools are developing the curriculum.

Community: Focuses on engagement and communication with parents, staff and pupils including marketing and wellbeing.

Details of who is on which committee is on the new websites.

Each committee have already held their first meetings of the new term. Next committee

meetings are planned for November and December.

We will be launching our parent and staff surveys in November – more details to follow soon.

Board of Governors UPDATE

On 25th September the Governors met for the first Full Governing Board Meeting of the new term. Yvonne Mubanga stood down as Chair of Governors. We would like to thank her Yvonne for all her hard work over the last year. She will be staying on the Governing board as a Foundation Governor. Lucy Ring was elected Chair of Governors and Maria Duaso was elected Vice Chair of Governors.

We would also like to welcome two newly appointed Governors, Staff Governor Patricia King (Year 2 teacher at St Anne's)

SCHOOL BUILDING FUND

You will receive a letter today relaunching the school building fund in each school. Please read these letters and consider supporting the schools via the building fund. Every penny raised will go a long to support our two wonderful schools.



Please come along and chat to us at the parent's evenings next month 20th & 21st November at St Anne's & St Martin's.

We are looking forward to the Christmas Fairs n 30th November at St Martins and Friday 13th December at St Anne's.

Contact the Governors via email.

cog@stannes.reading.sch.u k

CoG@stmartins.rea ding.sch.uk

Next Prospective Parent Open Days at St Anne's & St Martins Catholic Schools:

29 Nov 09:30; 13 Dec 14:00.